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BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF HEARING DATE  
 

 

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR HYDRO   
2004 CAPITAL BUDGET APPLICATION 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the hearing of Newfoundland and Labrador’s 2004 Capital Budget 

Application originally scheduled for June 10, 2003, has been rescheduled to begin on 

Wednesday, June 25, 2003, beginning at 9:00 A.M. in the Board’s Hearing Room, Prince 

Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. John’s.  

 

Notice of this hearing was originally published in newspapers across the Province on April 23, 

2003.  For further information please contact the Board Secretary at the address set out below. 

 

Office:  Suite E210, Prince Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. John’s 
By mail: P.O. Box 21040, St. John’s, NL, A1A 5B2 
By telephone: 709-726-8600; 1-866-782-0006 
By facsimile: 709-726-9604 
By e-mail: ito@pub.nf.ca. 
 

 
Dated at St. John=s, Newfoundland and Labrador, this 4th day June 2003. 
 
Cheryl Blundon 
Board Secretary 
 




